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From: DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR 
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 11:43 AM
To: 'jbartley@ReadyEarth.net' <jbartley@ReadyEarth.net>
Cc: Sellwood, Alyssa A - DNR <Alyssa.Sellwood@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Block Cleaners Madison
 
Hi Jason,
 
As we discussed  this morning, the paired sub-slab/indoor air sampling is intended to be one port
paired with indoor air sampling to occur over two separate sampling events. It was inadvertently
written two ports paired with indoor air, inferring one event.
We both agree that the intent was two sampling events.
 
There was a fire which started in the basement within the last two months. I am not sure how this
may affect the indoor air sampling. I am copying Alyssa Sellwood for her guidance on this. Alyssa,
should we forego the indoor air on the first event or should we go with it?
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Janet DiMaggio
Hydrogeologist, Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment/Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
3911 Fish Hatchery Road, Fitchburg, WI 53711
Phone: (608) 275-3295
janet.dimaggio@wisconsin.gov
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